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Planting Churche

Dear Pastor & Praying Friends, Jan-Feb 2022

We hope you have had a great start to 2022. We know that times are
always uncertain but we certainly know that we can always trust in the
Lord.

Our Travels:
It has been such a blessing to be able to reconnect with our supporting
churches, thank them for their faithfulness and recount to them
the goodness of God. Our family has been in Alabama, South
Carolina, North Carolina and Georgia these past months. Each
church we have been in has extended such kindness toward our
family. The Lord has given us a full calendar.

Our Church:

New Hope Baptist Church in Cordoba, Argentina is going
forward for the Lord. Through technology, we have been able to stay
in contact with the people and even have services through video call
on Wednesdays. Ezequiel (the man who we have left in charge of the
work) and another young man from our church were able to travel to
Tucuman, Argentina last week and attend a Youth Camp and came
back very encouraged. The Lord is working in Argentina. Please
continue to pray for Ezequiel and our church family.

Our Adventures:

Throughout most of our deputation we were newlyweds and now back
on furlough, we are traveling with our two daughters. What a joy it has
been to see them discover new things in the US. This month Ingrid
sang in English for the first time in church, the girls discovered Golden
Corral and Chick-fil-A and enjoyed going to the Library. Please pray
for us as we endeavor to train them.

Thank you for all you do for Missions and for the cause of Christ. Let
us press forward for the Lord this New Year knowing that our work is
not in vain.

“Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye stedfast, unmoveable,
always abounding in the work of the Lord, forasmuch as ye know
that your labour is not in vain in the Lord.”

1 Corinthians 15:58

Your missionaries to Argentina,

David, Hannah, Ingrid and Zoey Owens
www.reachingargentina.org
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